





President's Letter

Well here we go headed into the fall and fishing action has
heated up a bit. The Bill Blotney Memorial Tournament was a
great success thanks to the hard work of Paul and Teddy.
The turnout was good, the fishing was very good and the
after picnic was great. Congratulations to Team Two C's.
Shawn, Jackson and Dylan took first place and the Calcutta.
Congrats to all the winners and all the participants. It was a
perfect weather day and the fishing was good, Maybe some
divine intervention from Bill?

Our annual club picnic was just perfect. The weather
couldn't have been any better. The day was perfect,
comfortable and as usual the food was over the top. A HUGE
thanks to Paul and Kathy for providing the ultimate venue for
the event. it was a lot of fun and | know everyone that
attended really enjoyed it.

Sounds like it may be the best time of year from this point on
to have it.

Our next tournament and the final open for the year is the
Joe Regan Memorial blackfish tournament. This is one you
surely don’t want to miss! Last year's turnout was awesome,
and | hope we surpass it this year. You need to attend our
general meeting to sign up and get in the monthly Calcutta.
Also coming up will be our nominations for the board next
year. |f you have any interest in serving please attend the
meeting and let us know.

As always thank you all for your membership and
participation. FISH ON Jim























